
Dear year 6 student,  

 

We are all really excited to welcome you to the Warriner School in 

year 7. My name is Claudia M and I am a current year 7 student, and 

I wanted to write this letter to you to share my experiences so far. 

 

Before I started I was really scared that I wouldn’t be able to find any 

friends that I could hang out with at break, But soon I realised that 

everyone felt the same way because we were all in it together. 

Knowing that everyone was looking for a friend, that made me feel 

like I could talk to people because I wasn’t so scared. I soon made so 

many friends in year 7 and even some in year 8 and 9. 

 

The school helped me settle in because other years were so kind and 

didn’t hesitate to answer any of our concerns. Even if we asked them 

to show us where our next class was, they came all the way to the 

other side of the school to show us! 

 

My favourite subject is maths because my teacher is so nice. All the 

teachers are very welcoming and try to push you to your limits so you 

can learn to the best of your abilities. Even though you may worry, it 

becomes easier if you get to know people and learn your hardest.  

 

Some different clubs I have joined are, the school choir, board game 

club, origami club and several more. The clubs are a really good way 

to socialise and find new thing you enjoy! ( also a good way to earn 

house points!) 

 

 

 

My best memory so far is going to Warwick Castle with my tutor 

group and standing right near the edge of a tall tower! Another one is 



going to the pantomime and watching Sam (from my tutor) conduct 

the orchestra! 

 

What I love most about the Warriner school is the assemblies 

because they are a very warm feature to year seven. Getting to hear 

about many different stories and future school trips is really fun! 

 

My top tip for you is to be yourself and enjoy year seven as much as 

possible! try to join as many clubs as possible to make new friends 

and to get to know all the teachers! don’t worry about anything 

because you’ll find your way around the school and you’ll make 

friends so no need to hesitate! 

 

P.S. if you are going to get the school bus, it is the best part of the 

morning, getting to sleep and relax. just don’t miss it! 

 

yours 

      Claudia. M 

 


